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San Cristobal Oncology Services, Inc. 

Date: February 20, 2019 

Farrah C. Gaskings 
Health Physicist 
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I, 2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

License No.52-35511-01 
Docket No. 030-391 ~ ~ 
Control No.~ ,v,,O 

SUBJECT: Additional information Requested for additional information for license 
No. 52-35511-01 

Dear Mr. Gaskings: 

This letter is in reference to the additional information required of your email dated January 
31,2019. 

We have taken the decision not to continue with part 10CFR 35.600 in our license application 
for HOR. This is a temporary action until we get an authorized user that meets these 
requirements. We will continue with the parts 10 CFR 35.100, 10 CFR 35.200 and 10 CFR 
35.400. For this reason, we only answer the question two (2) of your request. 

2. In our request for additional information email dated November 7, 2018, we asked that you 
confirm the sealed source manufacturer and model numbers requested for materials to be 
used under 1 O CFR 35.400 in your original application dated October 29, 2018 because we 
could not locate a sealed source and device certificate for the AEA Technology QSA 
Incorporate (formerly Amersham Corporation) Model CDC-T1 source. In your response 
dated December 28, 2018, you stated "In reference to the question, do not consider the 
information submitted previously, it must be replaced by the following; we will use the 
Theragenics I-Seed Model AgX100." Please confirm if this means you do not wish to pursue 
any of the sealed source manufacturer and model numbers requested in the October 2018 
application or just the AEA Technology QSA Incorporate (formerly Amersham Corporation) 
Model CDC-T1 for 10 CFR 35.400 which was in question. 

We are confirming that we will use the Theragenics I-Seed Model AgX100. 



. , 

Note: Amersham Corporation was absorbed by Theragenics Company. If in the future, we 
want to add other source models we will notify you. 

Sincerely, 

Pedro L. Benetti Loyola MHSA 
Senior Executive and Vice President 
Hospital San Cristobal 
Carr. PR 506 Km 1.0 
Coto Laurel, PR 00780 




